
        Dates to Remember June 21: National Indigenous Peoples Day
June 28: Professional Development Day, No School

Dear Laker families, 

Yesterday marked the last full day of classes and final exams are well underway. Thank you to our
students who have been diligently preparing for their exams to end their school year on a strong
note. Parents/guardians, we appreciate all of your efforts in encouraging your child to prepare for
their final assessments. 

If your child receives the accommodation of an audio file for their final exam, please remind them to
bring wired headphones to their exam. Students are not able to use Bluetooth headphones for their
exams.

A reminder that our teachers are offering tutorials to further prepare your child for their exams.
Students must attend all tutorials scheduled within the school day and are highly encouraged to
attend those outside of school hours as well. 
The final exam and tutorial schedules can be found here. 

Tomorrow is National Indigenous Peoples’ Day. Our staff will be facilitating cultural learning
activities in the morning for our students. These consist of activities such as stickball and lacrosse,
a nature walk, bannock making, hand games,  beading or watching a documentary. Please
encourage your children to sign up here. 
The event code is: p3j3n
In the afternoon, students are required to attend their tutorial(s) if their core class has not yet written
their final exam. The schedule for tomorrow is as follows:

9:00-9:45: Indigenous Peoples’ Day Celebration Activities (Stickball, Lacrosse, Nature Walk, Music
Jam)
10:00-10:45:Indigenous Peoples’ Day Celebration Activities (Hand Games, Beading, Documentary)
11:00-11:45: Indigenous Peoples’ Day Celebration Activities (Indigenous Games and Bannock
making)
12:00-12:40: Block 1 tutorial
12:45-1:25: Block 2 tutorial
1:50-2:30: Block 3 tutorial
2:35-3:15: Block 4 tutorial

https://www.hjcody.ca/students/final-assessment-schedule
https://www.hjcody.ca/students/final-assessment-schedule
https://www.schoolinterviews.ca/b6BZmA3/step1


Students are reminded to return their lock to the office once they are no longer in need of their locker.
They may wish to keep their locker to store their belongings during their final exams. Lockers must be
emptied by the dates listed below:
Grade 9: June 20
Grade 10: June 26
Grade 11: June 27
Grade 12: June 26

If you have not already done so, please view your student’s quickpay accounts to ensure that all
school fees have been paid for the 2023-2024 school year. 

The deadline to register for Summer School is June 27th.  Please click on the above link to register
and learn more about Summer School. 

Thank you for your continued support of our school community. Please do not hesitate to reach out if
you have any questions. 

Kind regards,
Alex Lambert, Principal

The CESD Transportation Office
will be closed from 

July 1 to Aug. 14. Please email
any inquires to 

transportation@cesd73.ca 

https://www.cesd73.ca/programs/summer-school
mailto:transportation@cesd73.ca
mailto:transportation@cesd73.ca


https://www.studentquickpay.com/chinook/

As the school year comes to a close, we kindly remind you to
please settle any outstanding school fees. Thank you!

https://www.studentquickpay.com/chinook/





